
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE - INTENT TO APPLY FOR SUBGRANT 
 
 

 
 
The City Manager intends to apply for the Historic Preservation Fund Subgrant from the 
Wisconsin Historical Society in November of 2016. This grant is only available to 
Certified Local Governments.  If awarded, the grant shall be used to fund the services of 
a historic preservation consultant. After a bidding process following federal guidelines, a 
consultant shall be hired to complete all documentation necessary for the nomination of 
a new historic district to the State Register of Historic Places and National Register of 
Historic Places.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
          Alex Morganroth 
 
 
 
 
Dated: November 2, 2016 
Alex Morganroth 
Planner 
www.beloitwi.gov 
 
 
** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the 
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services.  For additional information to request this 
service, please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI  53511. 
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